

McCAUSLAND HOSPITAL BUILDING FUND UP-DATE:
HOSPITAL AUXILIARY HELPS AGAIN -

Once more the Auxiliary to the McCausland Hospital has presented a cheque to the Building Fund. This time for \$1000.00. Over the past few years the Auxiliary has generously donated to the building fund. Their donations will furnish the Tuck Shop and a single bed room.

Other contributions to the fund at this time are as follows: Payroll deductions - \$317.00; In Memoriam \$111.00.

We acknowledge the sum of \$300. from the estate of Mrs. Greenshields.

Women of the Moose Chapter 1426 have increased their previous donation by a cheque for \$110.00. Their contributions will provide two (new type) basinettes for the nursery.

The Board of Governors of the McCausland Hospital gratefully

acknowledge these contributions.

Bank balance as of July 14th is \$379,977.00.

To date we have received one application for membership on the Board. One more member is urgently needed to meet our quota. Those interested, please send a written application to: Jan McEwen, Chairman, The McCausland Hospital Board, Terrace Bay, Ont.

INFORMATION NEEDED FOR IN MEMORIAM:

Over the past few years many families have requested In Memoriam contributions be made to the hospital building fund in lieu of flowers

The Board of Governors of the McCausland Hospital plan to display - in the new hospital - the names, in whose memory contributions have been made.

We need your help, in making any corrections needed with the following names. Please look for spelling errors - names instead of initials, the year and any ommissions. Phone: Laura Legault at 825-3695.

1976: the late - E. Brophy, M. Cummings, ? Brassard, C. Duggan, Jessie Macadam, (Mrs.) Lois McCausland, Leon Cote, (Mrs.) Rosa Spadoni, Pringle Plummer, G. Birch, John Miller, Mr. I. Sadowick Mrs. ? Zuk (Thunder Bay), Rose Fournier, Isaac Macki, Wilfred Carlson, E. Lemieux, L. Small, Mr. Jack Lang,

1977: the late - J. Gate, Ken Robinson, Irene Stein, Simon Cormier, George King, Ethel Smitherman, Shirley Hanlon, Agnes Freeborn, Mrs. Mae (Pat) Buck, V. Speziale, Mrs. ? Gould, John Kuczma, Helen Knopelky, Herman Josus, G. Gibson, Gail Ann Kennedy, Blanche Alma Allin, Mrs. ? Kenney, Mrs. Ann Macooh, M. Labelle, A. Taylor, Frank Jour, M. Martin, Mrs. ? Beaulieu, Mrs. ? Adey Sr., Miss Karen Moore, H. Costall, Patty O'Brien, Edward Labelle, Michael Jaremy, Mr. ? Pollard, Mr. Rene

Leclair.

1978: the late - Lester McCuaig, Melvin Nicol, J. Wallwin
(Barrie, Ont.), Jack Yates, Alexander Zwaresh, Mr. James Beddard
Mr. James Garriock, Mr. Harry Goodmurphy, Mr. Roy Huard, Mrs.
Charles Wedley, Mr. James Duncan, (Mrs.) Isabelle McLillan,
Mr. Bob Carmichael, Mr. S. Baran, Donald Brumm, Mrs. (William)



TELEPHONE (705) 856-4497 (705) 856-7154

> 25 BROADWAY (Rear) WAWA, ONTARIO



WE HAVE ALREADY INSTALLED A NUMBER OF FIREPLACES IN MARATHON - LET US INSTALL ONE FOR YOU!

In Terrace Bay Phone 825-3747 and leave your name, address and phone number.

Stillwell, Mr. George Riley Sr., M.E. Thompson (Nova Scotia)
Irene McInnes, Mrs. Millie Vibert, Mrs. Mae Mallais.
Year Unknown: - Mrs. F.R. MacMillan, Mr. William Dorning, Mr.
Harvey Ballard, Mr. John Murray, (Mrs.) Helen Jones, Mr.
William Sitko, Mr. Alstrup Anderson, Mr. Scott Skinner, Mr.
Artur Eshsler, Nellie Mykychuk, Isabel Dube, (Mrs.) Irene
Rutherford, Baby Boy - Darcy Duignan, Mr. Wilfred Wise, (Mrs.)
Winifred McKechnie.



SELECT COMMITTEE ON HEALTH-CARE FINANCING AND COSTS

A Select Committee of the Legislature has been established to review health-care costs and alternative methods of financing health care. Interested individuals, groups or organizations should obtain the precise terms of reference from the Clerk of the Committee and should present written briefs to him by July 27, 1978. Requests for oral presentation of briefs should be made to the Clerk of the Committee for consideration by the Committee. It is intended that oral presentations will be heard between Monday, July 31, 1978 and Tuesday, August 22, 1978 subject to revision by the Committee as may be required.

Robert G. Elgie, MPP, MD, Chairman. Mr. Douglas Arnott, Clerk of the Committee, Room 110, Legislative Building, Queen's Park, Toronto, M7A 1A2. (416-965-1406)